From: hijax@comcast.net <hijax@comcast.net>

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2023 12:15 PM

To: Mumpower, Priscilla <Priscilla.Mumpower@sdcounty.ca.gov>

Subject: [External] Comments on Proposed Reorganization of the Fallbrook PUD

Hello, Ms. Mumpower.

My name is Jack Groshans, and | am a resident of Fallbrook for the past 7 years. | am writing the
Commission to urge the acceptance of the proposed detachment of the Fallborook PUD from the San
Diego County Water Authority, as recommended by the LAFCO staff (noted as “Option Two” in the staff
proposal), and to be discussed at the 5 June 2023 meeting. After some years of alighment, the day has
come for a decision, and ask the Commissioners to approve the detachment. Thank you for your
consideration.

Kind regards,
Jack



